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I,Docket No. 030-20787 License No. 29-21452-01

!
Consolidated NDE, Inc. 1
ATTN: Emce R. Ballard

Vice President and i
Radiation Safety Officer' !

6 Woodbridge Avenue ;

P. O. Box 593 |
Woodbridge, New Jersey 07095 !

!

Dear Mr. Ballard: |
,

Subject: Routine Inspection No. 030-20787/93-001 j
P

This letter refers to your November 22,1993 correspondence, in response to our [
October 22,1993 letter. |

!

.

Thank you for infomiing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented m your j
letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program. i

;

No reply to this letter is required. Thank you for your_ cooperation in this matter. '|
!

- Sincerely, |

!

Origin 5 $gned By:
;

-

L

Walter J. Pasciak, Chief i
Industrial Applications Section J
Division of Radiation Safety |

and Safeguards ~ j

l
cc:

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of New Jersey
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